
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

- 4 - 

 
 
 

YOGA + DONUTS 

 
Yoga+Donuts, for kids age 3 through 6th grade, happens on 
the FIRST SUNDAY OF EVERY MONTH at First Congregational 
church at 700 Poyntz.  Winter is a great time to practice 
mindfulness, make new friends, and enjoy healthy physical 
activity indoors.  Classes are led by a team of trained 
teachers and are free and open to the public.  Donations to 
defray the cost of this public service are welcome.  Care-
givers are welcome to stay to observe or drop their kids off 
and enjoy a free hour.  More information, schedule and 
registration available at www.shininglightmhk.com or from 
Sandy Nelson. 

  
 
 
 
 

Talk with Director of Religious Education Sandy Nelson 
most Sunday mornings before or after the service, or 
contact her at 341-0135 or DRE@uufm.net. 

 
Remember:  all children must be registered for the 2019-
2020 year.  Registration forms are available on the RE 
bulletin board at the end of the hallway as well as online 
at:  https://form.jotform.com/51486475507160. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MUSICAL KIDS 

 
UUFM is looking for musical kids to play quiet music from 
10:35 to 10:45 am, prior to the Sunday service, as people 
are entering the building and mingling.  This is a perfect 
opportunity for young musicians to practice performing in a 
low pressure, supportive environment.  Contact Renea 
Brown, at 209-2886 or reneareasoner@gmail.com, or Sandy 
Nelson, at at 341-0135 or DRE@uufm.net, if you’re 
interested. 
 

 

 

 

 

OUR WHOLE LIVES 

 
Our Whole Lives (OWL) classes for 4th-6th graders are in 
full swing.  There is both a morning class, 9 to 10:30 am, 
and an afternoon class, 12:30 to 2 pm.  We meet every 
Sunday until April 14.  Thank you in advance for not exit-
ing through the Jupiter room while class is in session.  If 
you have questions about the OWL program, contact 
Sandy Nelson at 341-0135 or dre@uufm.net as soon as 
possible.  There’s also a lot of great information at 
http://www.uua.org/re/owl. 
 
 

ELEMENTARY OWL TRAINING 

 
We continue to look for folks who are interested in training 
to be an OWL facilitator, especially for the elementary 
grades.  We hope to host a training session at UUFM in 
June.  It’s a three-day event--Friday, Saturday, and 
Sunday.  If you’re curious, please contact Sandy at 341-
0135 or dre@uufm.net. 
  
 

  
DRE’S SCHEDULE 
 

This month, Sandy will be in the Fellowship office on 
TUESDAYS and THURSDAYS, from 3:30 to 4:30 pm, with  
the exception of Tuesday, February 5, and Thursday, 
February 7.   
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